
 
 

Pamphlet Rack 
 
Pamphlet racks are maintained in the Library’s southwest lobby for the purpose 
of distributing brochures from the Library and the City of Stillwater.  The Library 
permits non-City of Stillwater organizations to use the pamphlet racks to 
distribute brochures with the following restrictions: 
 
1.        Materials not related to the City of Stillwater must be approved by the  
           Library Director. 
 
2. Each organization will be limited to the use of not more than one slot on 

each pamphlet rack, space permitting. 
 
3. No for-profit commercial or personal brochures will be accepted. 
 
Disagreements concerning any aspect of this policy may be appealed to the 
Stillwater Public Library Board. 
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